
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leominster Primary School 

“Learn, Progress, Succeed” 

Newsletter –May 2023  

 

Date Event 

Monday 1st May BANK HOLIDAY – School closed 

Tuesday 2nd May Visit to Priory by Reception, Year 1 
and Year 2 to celebrate King’s 
Coronation. 

Wednesday 3rd 
May 

Nursery Open Afternoon 3.30 – 
5.30pm (for prospective new 
pupils/parents) 

 Visit to Priory by Year 3 & 4 to 
celebrate King’s Coronation 

Thursday 4th May Visit to Priory by Year 5 to 
celebrate King’s Coronation 

Thursday 4th May HSFA Tournament – Girl’s Football 
final at Edgar Street Hereford – 
4pm 

Friday 5th May King’s Coronation celebrations – 
Dress in Red, White & Blue or as 
Kings and Queens. 
Order a Coronation picnic from 
Dolce catering if required.  The 
picnic will be held outside. 

Monday 8th May BANK HOLIDAY – School closed 

Tuesday 9th – 
Friday 12th May 

Year 6 SATS week – Free breakfast 
club to Year 6 pupils at 8.30am 
this week. 

Monday 15th May Year 5 & 6 Boy’s Football  Team 
tournament at school 1.15 – 
4.15pm 

Monday 15th May 
– Friday 19th May 

Key Stage 1 SATS week 

Friday 19th May Science Show in Hall for pupils 

Monday 22nd May Year 5 & 6 Girl’s Football Team 
tournament at school 1.15pm – 
4.15pm 

Thursday 25th 
May 

Years 2 & 3 Sports Event at Earl 
Mortimer College 

Monday 29th May 
– Friday 2nd June 

HALF TERM WEEK 

Monday 5th June Return to school after half term 

Tuesday 6th June School Photographer in 
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We expect that the next few weeks will fly by with an extra bank 

holiday Monday for the King’s Coronation on Monday 8th May.  

We are planning a number of celebrations in school on Friday 5th 

May and would like children to come to school dressed in either 

Red, White and Blue or if they would like to come dressed as 

Kings or Queens.  We hope that you all enjoy the bank holidays 

and fingers crossed we may get some sunshine too. 

 

Reception children held their annual Easter Bonnet Parade on 

Tuesday 28th March.  There was a fantastic array of beautiful 

Easter Bonnets on show, in all shapes and sizes and made from 

all sorts of materials!  Residents of local nursing homes had 

been invited to watch the rehearsal in the morning and greatly 

enjoyed the spectacle whilst they also enjoyed a welcome cup 

of tea and biscuits as the rain poured down outside.   

 

Please can we ask that you 

put a name in each item of 

clothing, bags etc that your 

child brings to school, this 

makes it easier to re-unite 

lost property to its rightful 

owner.  Thank you 



 

 

 

Polite Reminder 

Just a reminder that we are a non-

smoking/non-vaping site. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

WE STILL HAVE SOME SPACES AVAILABLE – PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE, THANK YOU. 

FREE PARENTING COURSE - Standard Triple P 

Takes the guesswork out of parenting  

• DATE:    Starts Tuesday 25th April 

• DURATION:   7 weeks 

• DAYTIME:  Tuesday  09:00– 11:00 

• VENUE:  Leominster Primary School 

What Triple P can do for you: 

• Encourage behaviour you like 

• Deal with problem behaviour  

• Become confident has a parent 

• Be realistic about parenting  

• Take care of yourself 

BOOKINGS AND INFORMATION Course is 7 sessions long (2 sessions are by phone). This is a free course for parents, caregivers or 

guardians of children between the ages of 2- 11.  For more information contact: Tracey Spencer on 01432 383651 or email 

Tracey.spencer@herefordshire.gov.uk 

 

Looking Ahead 

 

 

Children will meet their new class 

teachers on 6th July, also on this 

date Year 6 pupils will be visiting 

their new High School. 

 

We are pleased to let you know 

that our carnival will take place 

on Friday 7th July, more details to 

follow. 

 

Hereford & Worcester Fire and Rescue Service is currently looking to recruit On 

Call Fire Fighters in the Leominster area and would like to hear from you if you 

live within 5 minutes of Leominster Fire Station and would be interested in 

joining.  There will be a taster session on Tuesday 9th May, 6pm at Leominster 

Fire Station, simply turn up if you interested.   The Fire and Rescue Service can 

only keep the fire trucks available by employing local people to keep their 

community safe. 

mailto:Tracey.spencer@herefordshire.gov.uk
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